Dear Enfield Planning,

I write to express my serious concern over the proposed change in designation of green belt land adjacent to Trent Park to future housing provision as described in your draft local plan. The A110 marks a clear well identifiable boundary between residential area and the green space provided by Trent Park and its surroundings. Planning urbanisation beyond this boundary is poorly judged.

Specifically I would like to object to SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 – all of which propose the dedesignation of Green Belt for housing and other purposes. These changes mark a significant encroachment into the green spaces that support life in this area and would result in permanent harm to this valuable asset.

I also object to Policies SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 because they transfer part of Whitewebbs Park, a public amenity, into private management. Similarly White Webbs and its surroundings is a valuable green asset - transfer of its ownership is short sighted.